
 

 

 

October 1, 2020 

To:  Fox Cities Transit Commission 
         
From:  Debra Ebben, Administrative Services Manager  
             
Subject:  Approval of Addendum to Northern Winnebago Dial A Ride Contract VT-16-009 
 
Background:   
The Northern Winnebago Dial A Ride service is a demand responsive ambulatory transportation service 
designed for persons aged 60 and over who reside within the City of Neenah, City of Menasha, the 
Village of Fox Crossing, or within the “Heritage Area” which consists of areas of the City of Appleton that 
lie within Winnebago County.    
 
The original contract with Fox Valley Cab was for three years beginning in 2017 through 2019 with two 
one-year options.  The Addendum is to exercise the second option year, January 1, 2021 to December 
31, 2021.  Fox Valley Cab has agreed to continue services under the existing contract, at no cost increase.   
 
Recommendation:  Approve the Addendum to the Northern Winnebago Dial A Ride Contract VT-
16-009. 


